
 

 
 
July 17, 2020 

 
NOTICE TO THE MEMBERSHIP 

 
An application for a Business Licence was received from a Nipissing Nation member for 
a consulting business located in the home. The majority of the consulting work involves 
reviewing documents and writing reports carried out in the home office. Meetings will 
take place in the home office or at the client’s office. The proposed location for the 
home office is in the Garden Village Subdivision as noted on the key plan set out below. 
 
 
 

 
 
Should you wish to express any legitimate concerns or valid objections you may have 
about this proposed business, you are to submit them in writing by August 17, 2020 to:  
 

Michael Harney, Economic Development Manager 
36 Semo Road, Garden Village, Ontario   P2B 3K2 (michaelh@nfn.ca) 

 
Should you wish to express any legitimate concerns or valid objections you may have 
about this proposed land use, you are to submit them in writing by August 17, 2020 to:  

 
Cathy McLeod, Land Manager 

36 Semo Road, Garden Village, Ontario   P2B 3K2 (cathym@nfn.ca) 
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